
Stonefield Neighborhood Board Meeting

August 18th, 2010 Minutes

Present: Norm Arendt, Kathy Karofsky, Kate Nisbet, Dave Diercks, Jeff Mattox,
Kurt Sonnentag, Jon DiPiazza

1. Budget: The current checkbook balance is $8610.35. All 4th of July bills and
reimbursements have been paid. The balance is currently high as collected dues
in January 2010. We will not collect dues again until early 2012.

2. Newsletter: Topics for the annual newsletter were discussed and confirmed.
Topics to be included: annual meeting, July 4th coordinator, garbage and recycling
bins, ash tree removal plan, retirement gift for Roger Gilles from the Middleton
Postal Services.

3. Annual Fall Meeting: The fall meeting will be set for the last week of October (the
week before fall elections). The date will be confirmed prior to the newsletter
going out.

4. Meeting Adjourned.


